

2nd September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are looking forward to seeing the children on Tuesday morning in Salisbury Class ready for a busy term.

I am writing to inform you that Mr. Harrison will not start the term in Salisbury class due to undergoing a medical procedure in the summer holidays. He is currently convalescing, and we wish him a speedy recovery. He will return to school in due course with the initial aim of the beginning of November.

In the meantime, we have employed Mrs. S Walker to lead the class who is a very experienced teacher and has just moved to the area; her previous school was an outstanding one. She is very skilled and has spent time with Mr. Harrison making sure all key things will be put in place at the start of the year. Mrs. Walker will be supported by Mrs Concarr who is a Higher-Level Teaching Assistant and again very experienced. Although this was not expected I am very confident the team covering will give the children a great start to their Year 4 experience.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







